
 

 

 

 

 

12th March 2019 
 

WELL DONE 

Congratulations to: Jude (P6C) - selected again to represent Scotland under 11s at the UK ice 

hockey conference in May and is also travelling to Bratislava with the Scotland squad over 

Easter to play against other European teams -  this is Jude’s second year to be selected for the 

squad; and Scarlett (P4K/B) - Pathway Gymnast of the Month Trophy for her bar work. Well 

done! 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

Thank you to everyone who helped in any way to celebrate World Book Day last week – 

teachers, assistants, parents and pupils. A great time was enjoyed by all and the enjoyment of 

reading was once again encouraged. Our Literacy Team led by Mrs Kerr deserve particular 

thanks for their help with this event. Costumes were very creative, reflected lots of effort and 

winners for our World Book Day Dress Up will receive a free book from our Book Fair! 

Winner are as follows: 

Frank and Ella (P1F); Nathan and Gabriel (P1M); Lillie and Charlie (P2W); Lillie-Belle and 

Ruben (P2K); Sami and Sadie (P3PH); Miles and Tom (P3GB); Daniel and Olivier (P4DM); 

Tiffany and Cohen (P4K); Daisy and Connor (P5H); Alina and Ruth (P5O); Nicole and Holly 

(P6C); Eve and Charlotte (P6M); Ella and Leah (P7B); and Kerry and Caleb (P7T). 

 

PARENTAL INTERVIEWS AND LOST PROPERTY 

Please note that parental interviews are being held this week up until Thursday. Pupils will 

finish at 12.50pm on Wednesday and Thursday to facilitate these meetings. Normal finishing 

times apply for Friday 15th March. We also have a lost property table in the foyer to try to 

reunite owners with belongings. Any unclaimed items will be sent to a charity shop at the end of 

March.  

 

BOOK FAIR 

The Book Fair will be running until Thursday 14th March. Children can visit the Book Fair with 

their class in the morning and make purchases. It is also open in the afternoon from 1-2.45pm so 

parents can view and make purchases. This is always a great way to encourage reading at home 

whilst at the same time helping to generate more books for the school to use. 

 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

Please remember that school will be closed on Monday 18th March (holiday) and Wednesday 

20th March (staff training) as previously advised.  

 

DINNER MENU CHANGE 

We have been informed that the menu for Tuesday 19th March will be swapped with the one 

published for Monday 18th March. We are closed for staff Training on Wednesday 20th March 

and then the Week 1 menu that is published for Thursday and Friday will be followed as printed.  

 

CAR PARK 

We realise that there is increased difficulty this week with children finishing at the same time to 

facilitate parental interviews. If the car parking spaces are all taken, then we would ask that you 

park outside the grounds which will enable you to get away more promptly and help reduce 

congestion. Please be patient with each other.  


